
District 75: Being Multilingual is our Superpower!
A Multilingual Night at the Fremont Library

Join us for a night to celebrate the multilingualism of District 75 students as we learn
about the resources available at Fremont Library and the Mundelein Park District.

When: Tuesday, February 13th at 5:00 - 6:30

Where: Fremont Public Library (1170 N Midlothian Rd)

Who: For all D75 families and with a particular focus on multilingualism

What will the night include?
● Spanish and English Presentations about Library and Park District Resources
● Tour of the library
● Assistance with library cards (need a photo ID and proof of residency like a utility bill)
● Guest Readers in English and Spanish
● A raffle!

How to RSVP?
Complete the Google form with the QR code or return the information below:

Last name(s) of the family: _______________________

Name(s) of the student(s): ___________________________ Grade(s) of student(s): ________________

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdSOzUkp5Wopn4ffyhcq4WVcgDcBsDXYtbVvNOeiuMI9eiljg/viewform



